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This proposal is greatin principle, but bad in specifics. Whilst true that it will be a bonus to make use of this
space, it is unacceptable that doing so results in substantial harm to the local environment. The solution to
move the estate's rubbish collection to eurobins outside of the estate (and into the public space of Lismore
Circus and surrounding areas) is unacceptable. Open bins of rubbish are an eyesore and a health and safety
hazard. Bins tend to attract more garbage - and the result will be an avenue of rubbish and fly-tipping.

The local community strong recommends a re-think on the material change to the rubbish collection of the
Ludham estate before this application is approved. Tuming the community cpen spaces into avenues of
eurobins and unsightly rubbish is NOT A GOOD SOLUTION. The Mosaic School feel strongly they should not
have to work surraunded by rubbish. We the community are sympathetic, but strongly feel that their proposal
to make use of this space should not result in material harm to the open spaces of the wider community.

(This community has enough to contend with without more flytipping and other eyesores)
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This proposal is greatin principle, but bad in specifics. Whilst true that it will be a bonus to make use of this
space, it is unacceptable that doing so results in substantial harm to the local environment. The solution to
move the estate's rubbish collection to eurobins cutside of the estate (and into the public space of Lismore
Circus and surrounding areas) is unacceptable. Open bins of rubbish are an eyesore and a health and safety
hazard. Bins tend to attract more garbage - and the result will be an avenue of rubbish and fly-tipping.

The local community strong recommends a re-think on the material change to the rubbish collection of the
Ludham estate before this application is approved. Turning the community open spaces into avenues of
eurobins and unsightly rubbish is NOT A GOOD SOLUTION. The Mosaic School feel strongly they should not
have to work surraunded by rubbish. We the community are sympathetic, but strongly feel that their proposal
to make use of this space should not result in material harm to the open spaces of the wider community.

(This community has enough to contend with without more flytipping and other eyesores)
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COMMN'T

My wife and I_are in support of the expansion of of the mosaic school and all it
can offer to the area. What we strongly object to are the plans to relocate the rubbish disposal outside the
buildings into areas used by children and the general public. Qur personal experience was when bins were put
out at the end of Elaine Grove while building works took place on the estate. Rubbish was piled up, thrown
over the railings, constantly spilling out onto the pavement, where rats were frequently seen. It also became a
site for regular fly tipping. Ancther solution must be found to prevent this area from becoming one large
outside rubbish tip.
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